Woodstock Planning Board Meeting 02.13.2017

Meeting called to order: 6:35 PM by Bonnie Ham (Chair) INFORMATION
ONLY

Roll Call attendance by Chair: Present (*):
Regular Members: Bonnie Ham, Chair*, Gil Rand (Selectman Representative), Scott Rice*, Pat Griffin, Paul
Carolan, Jeff Ingalls (Vice-Chair), Linda Hartman*. Alternate: Mike Donahue

There was not a quorum present.

Public: None.
Minutes of January 9, 2017:
As there was no quorum present, no vote was taken and approval of the January minutes will be continued to

the March meeting.

Linda has decided not to run again and thanked the board for their consideration during her term on the
Planning Board. She has appreciated the assistance of Board members during her term.

Communications:
Communication from Department of Commerce pertaining to the census in 2020 was read by Bonnie.

Flyers from North Country Council were distributed to members who were interested.

Report of officers and committees:
None:

Other Business:
New Business:

Any official business will be continued at the March meeting since without a quorum no votes or action could be
taken. These notes from February are for information only.

Next regular meeting date: 03.13.2017 at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Judy Boyle, Secretary



